Debra Thomeson -

From: Miles Curtis <mscottcurtis@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:56 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Scow bay parking

Dear assembly members; | am writing to you in regards to the scow bay parking for homeowners in scow
bay. As you may know, this area has provided residence access to Petersburg for over 30 years now. Recently
the Harbor informed by notice in the parking area that cars had to be removed. As this area is vital to me in
allowing access for a disabled family member and also access to emergency services | think the assembly
should take this issue into serious consideration as no other suitable alternatives exist that are publicly
available that would provide reasonable accessibility and due to the low volume of users this didn't appear to
be an issue with the new lease holder.

Please let me know if you can correct this.

Thank you, Miles Curtis (907) 518-4405



